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MEMORANDUM 2012/13-14 
 
To: Members of the Department of Civil Engineering 
 
cc: Chairs and Directors 
 
From: Cristina Amon, Dean 
 
Date: December 20, 2012 
 
Re: Six-month Extension of Professor Brenda McCabe’s Term, Chair, 

Department of Civil Engineering 
 
 
I am pleased to announce that Professor Brenda McCabe has kindly agreed to a six-
month extension of her term as Chair of the Department of Civil Engineering to June 
30, 2013.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to extend my deepest gratitude on behalf of the 
Faculty to Brenda for her outstanding leadership of the Department over the last 5 
years. I am thankful to Brenda for her commitment to the Department and Faculty. 
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